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Dr. Joseph P. Iser
Chief Health Officer Vond
Southern Nevada Health District

P.O. Box 3902

Las Vegas, NV 89127

o

SUBJECT: NORTH LAS VEGAS APPOINTMENT TO ‘SOUTHERN NEVADA
HEALTH DISTRICT

Dear Dr. Iser:

At its meeting of July 19, 2017, the North Las Vegas City Council appointed Councilman
Scott Black to the Southern Nevada Health District replacing Councilman Cherchio for a
two-year term to expire on June 30, 2019.

Councilman Black’s contact information is as follows:

Councilman Scott Black

2250 Las Vegas Boulevard North, 9" Floor
North Las Vegas, NV 89030
702-633-1010
blacks@cityofnorthlasvegas.com

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact this
office at 702-633-1030.

Marie E. Purcell, CMC
Deputy City Clerk
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July 3, 2017

Dr. Joseph P. Iser

Chief Health Officer

Southern Nevada Health District
P.O. Box 3902

Las Vegas, NV 89127

SUBJECT: NORTH LAS VEGAS APPOINTMENT TO SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH
DISTRICT PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD

Dear Dr. Iser:

At its meeting of June 21, 2017, the North Las Vegas City Council appointed Mr. Ronald
Kline to the Southern Nevada Health District Public Health Advisory Board for a two-year
term to expire on June 30, 2019.

Mr. Kline’s contact information is as follows:

Ronald E. Kline

2315 Sexton Avenue

North Las Vegas, NV 89031
(Home) 702-642-3980
(Alternate) 702-460-4319

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact this office
at 633-1030.

Deputy City Clerk



